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Heller Statement on Nomination of Neil Kornze as Director of Bureau of Land Management
(Washington, D.C.) – Following the nomination of Neil Kornze as Director of the Bureau of Land Management (BLM), U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement:

“Considering the BLM controls roughly 67 percent of Nevada’s land, a Nevadan like Neil has a unique perspective on the challenges that our state faces regarding public land use. Any nominee to lead this agency must understand that good public land management and economic development are not mutually exclusive, an issue with which a Nevadan like Neil is familiar.

“At the same time, the BLM is in the process of making decisions about sage grouse conservation that could have an enormous impact on Nevada’s economy. As a member of the Committee reviewing this nomination, I look forward to discussing this issue and many others with my fellow Nevadan as we work through the confirmation process,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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